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Friday 3rd February 2017 
 
 
Multi Sports Skills Festival – Willowburn Wednesday 15th February  
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are pleased to let you know that all Year 3 & Year 4 children will be attending the Multi 
Sports Skills Festival being held at Willowburn Sports Centre on Wednesday 15th February 
12:45pm – 2:30pm.   
 
This is a great opportunity for our children to meet and play sports with children of the same 
age from other local Primary Schools.  The session is being led by Paul Yeadon of Active 
Northumberland who has worked with Embleton Primary School several times before. 
 
Please ensure that your child brings their PE kit in with them that day (not including 
swimming kit).  The children will have lunch at school as usual and will return for the end of 
the school day. 
 
Our school is funding the session, however we are asking for a £3 voluntary donation 
towards the cost of transport.  Please send this with your child on the day.   
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicola Threlfall 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


